## THE UNITED REPUBLIC OF TANZANIA THE NATIONAL EXAMINATIONAL COUNCIL OF TANZANIA STANDARD FOUR NATIONAL ASSESSMENT

## 02 ENGLISH LANGUAGE

ne: 1:30 Hours Year: 2021
Instructions This paper consists of sections A, B, C, D and E with a total of <b>five (5)</b> questions. Answer <b>all</b> questions. Sections A, B, C, D and E carry <b>ten (10)</b> marks each.
SECTION A (10 Marks) DICTATION
Listen carefully to the sentences read in (i) to (v) then write them in the blank spaces provided.  (i)
(II)
(III)
(iv)
SECTION B (10 Marks) VOCABULARY  Choose the most correct answer in (i) to (v) and then write its letter in the box provided.
(i) My father flies aero planes. He is A. a pilot B. a driver C. a parrot D. a captain (ii) A female parent is A. your sister B. your aunt C. your mother D. your niece (iii) He stole my car last night. Therefore, he is A. a thief B. a chief C. a chief D. a cheater (iv) Hawa's young brother likes sugar because it is A. sour B. sweet C. sweat D. bitter (v) If a watch reads 06:12, therefore, it is A. Six minutes past twelve B. Twelve minutes to six o'clock C. Six minutes past past six oclock

7. Complete sentence (i) to (v) by choosing the correct words provided in the brackets to make sentences meaningful.  (i) She(visit, visited, visiting) me yesterday.  (ii) I think I left my pen in(a, the, an) kitchen.  (iii) How(many, much, any) sugar does she want?  (iv) I wake up(at, in on) 5.00 a.m. every morning.  (v) An elephant is(big, bigger, biggest) than a lion.  SECTION D (10 Marks) COMPOSITION  8. Complete the following letter by filling in the blank spaces with the correct words provided in the box.  First Aid injection poison bit play walking loudly									
									]
	(i)	my fo gave hosp	day I was bot. I cried _ mea ital, the doo n me was ve I was	and took metor said that	and my e to hos at the s	friends c spital. At nake whi	ame. They the ch had		J

## **SECTION E (10 Marks) COMPREHENSION**

1. Read the following passage carefully, and then write the answers to items (i) to (v) in the spaces provided.

One day. Mr. Hyena was invited to two parties. Mr. Elephant had a birthday and Mr. Lion had a wedding. Mr. Hyena wanted to attend both parties because he is greedy. He first went to the wedding and found that the food was not ready. They were very busy cooking. He decided to go to the birthday party. When he reached there, he found all guests had finished eating. So, he decided to run back to the wedding ceremony. Again, he found that they had already finished all the food.

## **Questions:**

- Who invited the Hyena? \_\_\_\_\_
   Which party did Mr. Hyena attend first? \_\_\_\_\_
   What did Mr. Hyena find out when arrived at the birthday party?
   Why did Mr. Hyena want to attend both parties? \_\_\_\_\_
- 5. What do we learn from the story?